
Page 1 of 1 
 

Staff Report 19-222 
Bus Procurements 

 

 (10) 40’ New Flyer Low Floor Fuel Cell Buses.  

 The first article FCEB arrived at the District December 2018. All ten buses 

should be received by July 2019. 

 

 (5) 40’ New Flyer Low Floor Battery Electric Buses – The first bus arrived in 

April 2019. All five buses should arrive by July 2019. 

 

 (1) New Flyer 60-foot Fuel Cell Electric Bus – The one articulated bus arrived in 

April 2019 for a sixteen-month test at AC Transit as part of a CalAct / New Flyer 

grant recipient. Once an agreement is signed the bus will begin revenue service. 

 

 45-foot High Capacity Commuter Buses– Staff released the RFP for the 45-foot 

commuter bus (with a low floor ADA options). Bid proposals were received in 

April 2019. The Evaluation Committee is currently reviewing the one proposal 

received. 

 

 (1) Gillig Diesel Hybrid Bus – One Gillig Diesel Hybrid bus is scheduled to be built 

during the first week in October 2019. 

 

 (45) 40’ Foot ZEB Buses – After the consultant reviews our District facilities and 

current ZEB technologies in December 2019 we would plan to purchase (45) ZEB 

buses. 


